
  

   

 

 

 

 

Welcome back to our next CYPD HUB Newsletter.  

 

The year has started with fun filled activities along with welcoming new team members.  
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What has been taking place at the CYPD Hub 
 

Play & Communicate – This group continues to be a huge 

success and it seeks to feed the curiosity of children’s 

mind and provides activities in line with their language 

acquisition. This group offers a range of activities for 

under 5’s that includes free play, story time and circle 

time.    

   

  

Creative minds – Creative Minds continues to grow and 

develop.  The group expands the creative experiences for 

6–10-year-olds. Nicky, Caroline and Liliana continue to 

develop the group based on parent and child feedback.  

 

 

   

         Winter Wonderland    

 

 Winter Wonderland was amazing.  We had children of all ages with SEN/D come along to 

our Elf workshop and Santa’s grotto to enjoy lots of festive activities.  The children had a 

lovely session of story time and the bucket from the Elf.  We played games, sang songs 

and danced to the festive music whilst waiting to see Santa and receive a present.  
 

 
 

              

    



  

   

Family Water Fun 
 

The CYPD Hub Family Water Fun first session was a success!!! 

Our families had a great time in a safe and adapt environment that meets the need of the 

CYPD Hub community.  We would like to thank Trinity School for allowing the CYPD Hub 

community to use their facilities. 

 

 

 
 

Coffee Mornings 

We are very pleased with the success of our coffee mornings.  We have delivered a wide 

range of information sessions including Autism awareness, how to communicate with your 

SEN/D child. 

Our next session on 1st May 2024 we have the health team delivering Sexual health & 

puberty awareness session as requested by families. 

We have many more sessions coming up in future months.  

 

 

 

 

              



  

   

 

Fabulous February 

 

Fab-Feb was a blast, as our children and families had lot of fun playing basketball, musical 

statues, and parachuting. There were different activities of all abilities and needs. Families 

enjoyed having access to our sensory room and creche for the sensory Tuesday, not even 

the rain could stop us from having fun doing what we love in a safe space at the CYPD-Hub. 

 

 
 

     
 

 



  

   

What’s coming Soon to The CYPD Hub 

  

Inspire Youth to Achieve 

 

These are structured sessions/activities which aim to support children (SEN/D) aged 11+ to 

socialise, engage and develop life skills.  The group will be an opportunity to SEN/D children 

to engage in workshops which are nurturing, creative, and interactive.  Also included is a 

Youth chillax session, which encourages positive peer relationships in a safe place. 

 

 

 
 

   

 

 

  
  NEW!     

    

NEW!     



  

   

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Words cannot describe how we (CYPD Hub family) feel about our 

Nicky.  She is one of the founding pillars of our current CYPD team.  

Nicky has given her heart and time to the children with disabilities 

and goes above and beyond in supporting them and their families.  

If your children have attended the summer programme, had SB4ME, 

music and movement (now creative minds) then you will agree with 

us that she deserves a big shoutout from all of us.  We will miss her 

amazing sense of humour and guidance she is leaving a big hole in 

the team. We wish her best in her new journey in Social Work.  Our 

loss is the gain of her new team.  This is not goodbye forever. 

 

The New ‘Shout Out Corner’ 
 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

    

We would like to say a huge thank 

you to Tesco for reaching out to us 

and donating to the CYPD Hub.  This 

is greatly appreciated. 


